
From: Geoff Reid 

Sent: 15 July 2023 16:20 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Application ref 2023/1873/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Ms Muthoora 
 
I write to strenuously object to the planning application ref 2023/1873/P for 5 
Conybeare NW3 3S. 
 
My wife and I live at , the adjoining house, and the 
proposed development will greatly diminish the light we receive in our living room, 
the kitchen dining area and our bedroom. Our courtyard is small and the upward 
extension of the adjoining property will loom over the space substantially reducing 
our enjoyment of the private external area available to us. 
 
We intend to pursue an action under rights to light legislation and we would ask that 
you consider this light reduction when the merits of the application are considered. 
 
Thank you for your attention and I would be grateful if you would acknowledge 
receipt of this email. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Geoffrey Reid 


